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Thursday 2nd December    

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Father Christmas/Christmas Gifts 

 

On Friday 10th December Father Christmas will be making an 
appearance in school.  The cost to see Father Christmas is £2.50 per 
child and your child will receive a present. Please pay the £2.50 on the 
school Gateway to secure your child’s visit. 

 

Your child will also have the opportunity to buy a Christmas gift for their loved ones. The 
cost of the personalised gift will be £2.50 per item. Please pay for any gifts on the School 
Gateway advising who the gifts are for to enable your child to personalise accordingly. The 
gifts will be available for your child to take home in the last week of term. 

 

Thanks for your support. 

 

Mrs J McGibney 

Head Teacher 
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